
 

CHILD SAFE SPORT 

WE ARE A CHILD SAFE ASSOCIATION 
 

• WE HAVE ZERO TOLERANCE FOR CHILD ABUSE  
• WE HAVE SYSTEMS IN PLACE TO PROTECT CHILDREN 
• WE SUPPORT AND RESPECT CHILDREN WITH A DISABILITY AND CHILDREN FROM 

DIVERSE CULTURES 

 

The Yarra Netball Association believes that children should: 
• feel comfortable • be cared for • feel safe and be safe 

- It is always okay to tell someone if you 
are not feeling comfortable or safe or if 
you have been hurt. 

- It is okay for you to say NO to an adult 
if they ask you to do something that 
makes you feel unsafe or 
uncomfortable. 

- If you ever feel unsafe or uncomfortable, 
we will listen to you and act to help you 

- It is not okay for anyone to hurt your 
feelings or your body. 

 

CONTACT 0419 003 117 or email admin@yarranetball.org.au 

if you have any concerns about children or young people 


